


Also the Authority may wish to estimate the premium included in callable 
debt securities and make an adjustment when such securities are included in 
the population. 

2. The weighting approach 

We are also concerned that the Issues Paper, in paragraph 57, seems to 
suggest that the Authority could adopt a conservative bias. In this case the 
bias would be in favour of the regulated business. The end result of this bias 
will be higher prices to be paid by users of the regulated services and 
consequently, the end users. We would thus submit that the Authority should 
adopt a weighting approach which reflects the most neutral position in 
considering the issues. 

We would be pleased to discuss these submissions or comments with the Authority 
at your convenience. 

Yours sincerely 

/jASON WATERS 
GENERAL AAANAGER 
TRADING AND FUEL 
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